
I would like to offer our ACE committee the opportunity for a guided tour of Sifton's Net Zero home 
recently opened in Byron.  They can visit it themselves as it is open to the public and there are 
information signs throughout the home, but having the guided tour by a knowledgeable industry leader 
(Toby Stolee) will give them a valuable opportunity to ask questions about the process, energy 
efficiency in homes built to other energy efficiency levels and also about the development process. 
 
Lois Langdon 
 

 


